
Closed

Our Tots & Tutus and Mini Groovers theme for the Month of October is:
Sweet & Spooky. Dancers will receive their October themed coloring pages
Monday, October 2nd - Saturday, October 7th and certificates Tuesday,
October 24th - Monday, October 30th in their classes. 

MONTHLY
NEWSLETTER

October Students of the Month & WOW Winners
Congratulations to our October Star Students of the Month, Stella
White & Stella Paegelow. We are very proud of your hard work! Your
teachers will be delivering your gifts to you in class! Our WOW ticket
winners for the month of October are Olivia Birks & Elliana DeFrank.
Congratulations! Your gifts will be waiting for you in your classes!

Tots & Tutus and Mini Groovers: 

OCTOBER 2023

Roseville Academy of Dance will be closed Tuesday, October 31st after
11am in observance of Halloween. We will resume with regular office hours
and class times on Wednesday, November 1st. If your dancers class falls on
this day after 11am, please contact our front desk to schedule a makeup
lesson. Have a great night of fun and safe trick-or-treating!

Studio Closed - Halloween Day

Halloween Dress Up & Performance Week
Join us October 24th - October 31st, in your dancers regularly scheduled
class time for a special Halloween performance! Wear your Halloween
costume or old recital costumes to class, and perform a fun, Halloween
themed routine! Parents will be invited into the classroom during the last
few minutes of class to observe the routine. Bring your cameras! 

Costume Sale
Have you checked out our costume sale? Costumes in the costume sale 
are brand new costumes that were unable to be used for recital, and are
perfect for Halloween or dress up. Costumes will range from $10.00-$30.00
and may be purchased at the front desk. We still have some awesome
costumes left. Come take a peek! 



Holiday Tree Grove Performance

Friday 11/10 & 11/17 5:30-6:30pm

Join us in performing different dance routines for this years Holiday Tree Lighting
Ceremony in Downtown Roseville on Wednesday, November 29th. Dancers ages
3.5 and up may join us for $30 (price includes participation, rehearsals with RAD
staff and a t-shirt. If your dancer is also joining us for the Holiday parade, you will
already have the required t-shirt and participation will only be $15.00 for
participation. Exact location and arrival times TBA. Rehearsal times will take place
at the following times:

If your dancer is looking for an extra performance opportunity, and loves
to perform in front of a large and supportive crowd, this is the perfect
opportunity for you! Join us on Saturday, November 18th as we parade
down, Downtown Roseville, in the 62nd annual Holiday parade. We love
participating in our community parades, and we would love to have you
join us. Check out the full details below and let us know if you have any
questions:

  
Friday, November 10th at 6:30pm-7:30pm
Saturday, November 11th at 10:30am-12pm
Friday, November 17th at 6:30pm-7:30pm

Rehearsals will take place for all dancers ages 5+ on:

** Dancers under 5 can still join us in the parade, by walking with a parent, 
or riding in a wagon, and do not need to attend the above rehearsals or purchase a parade t-shirt unless they
wish to. 

Parade day will take place on Saturday, November 18th, and the parade begins between 10:00-10:30am, and
dancers will need to arrive by TBD. Exact details about where to meet have not yet been released by the city,
however when they are released, we will be sure to pass them on. 

To participate, please email office@rosevilleacademyofdance.com or stop by the front desk to register by
Wednesday, November 1st. The cost is $30 and dancers will receive a Roseville Academy of Dance t-shirt to
wear on parade day. Please share your dancers t-shirt size when registering.
  

Halloween Boo Bash

Boo Goody Bags

Join us for a (not so scary) spooky night of Halloween fun on Saturday,
October 28th from 5:30pm-8:00pm! For dancers ages 3.5-10 years old, and
costs $40 to participate. This 2.5 hour camp includes pizza, a movie, crafts,
trick or treating and of course - DANCE! This BOO BASH is not one to be
missed! Your dancer will have a blast with their friends and our RAD staff
and it's the perfect way to kick off your Halloween weekend! 
SPACE IS LIMITED! 

Help us support our competition team dancers by purchasing a Boo
Goody Bag for your dancer. Boo Bags will include snacks, candy, toys,
mini activities, and more! Only $10! Boo Bags will be delivered to your
dancer toward the end of their class during Halloween Costume Week.

Join us for this years Holiday parade - November 18th



10/13 - Fluid Dance Convention Payment Due
10/15 - Holiday Parade T-shirt ran with tuition
10/21 - Team Bonding Event 6pm-10pm
11/3 - Fluid Competition Payment Due
11/3-11/5 - Celebrity Dance Convention

October Birthdays!  
Happy Birthday to You!

Thank you for reading our monthly newsletter. 
Be sure to follow us on social media for more studio news.

Did you know that we offer birthday parties? Roseville
Academy of Dance is the perfect place to host your
child's next party! It's affordable, fun, and hassle free ...
We even do the clean up! Choose from one of our
existing themes, or create your own! 2023 dates are filling
up. Visit our website, or ask a staff member today for
more details. We can't wait to party with you!

RAD TEAM CORNER
Congratulations to RAD Dancers Rosie, Genny, Brianna,
Charlotte, Finley, Lexi & Maddie for attending an optional
convention this past weekend. You all did a wonderful job and
we are so proud of you for taking on an extra weekend of
learning and dance. 

Special congratulations to Genny for taking home a well-
deserved scholarship at the convention! This is such a huge
accomplishment. Keep up the great work, Genny! And to all of
the RAD Dancers who attended the convention, we hope you
had a fantastic time and gained valuable experience and
knowledge to bring back to our studio. Keep shining bright and
pushing yourselves to new heights!

UPCOMING EVENTS & PAYMENTS


